
South Wairarapa Bridge Club Intermediate and Junior Tournaments –
Sunday 7th April 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Walker was our Director 

Winners of the Intermediate Tournament Carol Stevens and 

Mary Scott from Kairangi Club 

 

Runners up of the Intermediate Tournament – 

Mother and Son partnership - Freddie Wilkie , 

Masterton Bridge Club and Catherine Willke from 

Christchurch Bridge Club 

 

Kathryn Badcock and Doug O’Halloran won 

the score closest to 50% in the Intermediate 

Tournament 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ian and Geraldine Pronk from Hutt Bridge 

Club  Winner of the Junior Tournament 

Kathryn Brown and  Rupert Rokeby-Johnson 

from Wellington Bridge Club runners up in 

Junior Tournament 

Junior Pair closest to 50% Frank Minehan and Steve  

from South Wairarapa Bridge Club   not available for 

a photo. 

Viv Napier and Sam Possenniskie  Mother 

in law  and Son Partnership  winners of 

Novice Prize 

 

Tutor and Pupil – Alan Smith who 

started Bridge last year and Gareth 

Rapson, Bridge tutor 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angie  runs the kitchen for our 

tournaments and (as we all know and 

Love) does a magnificent job. She had a 

great team of helpers for our Junior and 

Intermediate Tournaments on Sunday - 

Emily Greenberg, Christine Kernohan and 

Julia Barnett. 

What’s it all about - Catching up with Bridge friends, having a game of bridge, sharing lovely food (and 

smiling for the Camera! 

Sam Geoff Leslie and Derek Steve 

and 

Hamish 

From The Tournament Committee Katherine Angie Pip, Dinah, Marilyn and Dawn 

We were thrilled with the success of the tournament – we worked hard in the back ground over the last 
month but we very gratefully acknowledge that it would not be the success it was without  all the help and 
support ( in many,many ways) we had from our wonderful club members.  South Wairarapa Bridge Club you 
are awesome!! 
Thank you to everyone who came and played- we loved having you and again we are so grateful for your 
support – see you again in September for our Multigrade Tournament  

Sue, Dianne, Alan Leigh and  Allan Pip, Paul. Hamish and Gareth 


